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R. C. VOTES HIKE IN LEVY
RAISED FROM $14 - $16 

* AS POSSIBLE DEFICIT FORSEEN PRESIDENT TO BE 
INSTALLED 0CT.13
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A two dollar Increase in the stu­
dent levy was foreseen at the SRC 
meeting presided over by Ed Fan joy 
last Wednesday night Considerable 
discussion was raised on the subject 
when Hugh Church, SRC Treasurer, 
pointed out the serious financial con­
dition which the SRC is in at the pre­
sent time.

A bit of color will be added to 
U. N. R. scene on October 13th when 
Dr. A. W. Trueman, former New 
Brunswick educationalist and 
recently President of the University 
of. Manitoba, will be officially in­
augurated as Presided of the Unf- 
versity of New Bnfosxvick.
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Dr. Trueman will be installed *r 

office by the Chancellor of U. N. B. 
Rt. Hon. Lord Beaverbrook. This 
marks the first time in over half a 
century that affjloial inauguration 
ceremonies have been carried out at 
this University.

The Oath of Office, prescribed by 
the Statutes of King’s College in 
1831, will be administered by the 
Lieutenant-Governor erf the province, 
D. L. MacLaren.

The program for the* day will 
commence with an Academic Pro­
cession forming at the Arts Building 
at 3 p.m. and proceeding from there 
to the gymnasium, the Lieutenant- 
Governor will take the chair. The 
invocation will be delivered by the 
Rev. J. R. Forbes, followed by the 
introduction of the Pnfeident-elect 
by the Premier of the province, 
J. B. MacNair.

, 1Last minute figures decreased the 
present surplus from a bank balance 
of $2400 to only $500. In a spend­
ing spree which lasted over an hour 

. the Council spent nearly $1,000 on 
Freshman Week, $500 for the Foot­
ball Training Table,and $400 on ten-, 
nis, track and minor expenses. At
the conclusion of the approval oH ~ _
. „ ., , - - - Rev. Ray DeMarsh

these expenditures Mr. Church com­
mented that only $500 remained in 
the Treasury and that this would
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DR. a. W. TRUEMAN.

to the uppcrclfis^meit. I am pleased to be able to 
columns of the paper for this purpose.

In a
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way, there is something incongruous in my under­
taking to welcome the students of last year to the "campus 
since they were here then and I was not Nevertheless it 
is certainly altogether fitting that the new President of the 
» Diversity should utter official greetings. This11 gladly 
do. I can] assure all returning students that their presence 
on the campus is heartily welcome and that the members 
of the Staff join me in wishing them a happy and 
ful year.

probably be accounted for shoitiy by 
expenses for football equipment pur­
chased last spring.

Further discussion ensued and the 
Council was informed that last year’s 
SRC had operated on a $2,000 de­
ficit. Th(ey had originally started 
wtth approximately $4,4)00 surplus 
and ended with $2,400. It was a 
result of this discussion that the 
Council decided to increase the levy 
from $14 to $16 if Senate approval 
is granted. Only a small number of 
SRC reps were present to vote. How­
ever Kay Gough cast the only dis­
senting vote concerning the increase 
in levy. She maintained that the 
non-vets would find it difficult to pay 
the increase. Many non-vets present 
disagreed with Miss Gough.

Tentative budget details bring the 
SRC expenditure to 
1948-49.

In another step which showed the 
increase in the cost-of-living these 
days the SRC standardized meal 
prices for sports teams at $1.50 and 
$1.00 for trains and restaurants re 
spectively.

Ip a discussion concerning the red 
and black caps handed out to the 
Frefhmen last week the Council ap­
proved Pete Van der Meyden’s .not­
ion that the Freshmen return the 
caps or otherwise purchase them 
from the SRC.

The opening ,o£ the U. N. B. this 
fall finds the Student Christian 
Movement with a new general-sec­
retary on the campus. Rev. Roy G. 
DeMarsh has been appointed to the 
position of full-time general-socre- 
tary to serve the University of New 
Brunswick and Mount Allison. Dur- 
ng the first ax weeks of the fall term, 
Dr. DeMarsh will be at U. N. R. 
Later in the term, he will be at Mt. 
Allison.

Mr. DeMarsh now residing at 
Bathurst, N. B., came to the Mari­
times after completing high school 

$24,000 for in Saskatchewan. In the fall of 1941 
he entered Mt. Allison University, 
and graduated in 1944 with the de­
gree of 15. Sc., with honours in 
mathematics and a major in Physics. 
For the next six months he was em­
ployed with die Bathurst Power 

! and Paper Co., Bathurst, N. B, as 
employment supervisor in the per­
sonnel department.

In September, 1945. he entered 
Pine HU Divinity School, Halifax, 
N. S. During Iris training, Mr. 
DeMarsh held summer pastorate in 
the Maritimes. Graduating in 1948 
with New Testament Honours, he 
was ordained to the ministry of the 
United Church of Canada in June. 
Mr. DeMarsh comes to his new post 
directly from a summer’s experience 
as Co-director of the Student Chris­
tian Movement Student-io-Agricul- 

J i L Hill hire Camp at Islngton, Ontario.
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Completing the afternoon function 
new Pres-

If I rutty, for a moment, touch on serious matters, I 
want to suggest that this is a time trihom anyone who has 
the opportunity of attending an institution of higher learn­
ing is under a grave responsibility. To flitter away one’s 
hours in merely pleasant leisure-time activity, and ’accom­
plish no important gains, professionally, intellectually or 
spiritually, is in these days a crime. The world needs the 
supposed to »>e training for leadership.

Good luck to you all.

will be an address by the 
ident. »

University Announces 

12 Scholarships
t £

4

jUNB has announced the awards 
of 12 scholarships ranging in value 

A. W. TRUEMAN, from ^175- down. Most of the sch­
olarships are tenable for 
and go mainly to students in the 
Arts pud Science faculties.

Bob Church, who hails from Gun- 
ningville, is the winner of the Albert 
C. Steeves scholarship valued at $175 
M. Church is a graduate of Moncton 
High School.

Five University scholarships have 
been awarded this year. Car! R. Smith 
of Oromocto, N. B., J. William And­
rews of Milltown, N. B., John Little 
of Campbell ton, N. B., Eleanor M. 
Jones of Milltown, N. F., and M-urine 
A. Holder of Saint John,. N. B. are 
the winners of these scholarships.

Mt. Little is also the winner of the 
Memorial and Gyro scholarships. 
Another double winner Is Miss Helen 
Wade of Penroac. Miss Wade has 
won tire Otty L. Barbour and Martha 
J- Harvey scholarships. Miss Wilma 
Sanson» cf Durham Bridge is also 
an Otty L. Barbour scholarship v/to-

(Continued on page seven)

President.
one year

Another Scholarship 

For UNB Announced !
■

Iu May of this year G. H. Wood 
& Co. a prominent firm for indus-, 
trial sanitation, made available schol­
arships amounting to $4,500, to nine 
universities in' Canada. Earlier this 
year the company celebrated its 21st 
anniversary. This «marked another 
milestone in the meteoric progress of 
this firm which started from scratch 
in Toronto and now has factories and 
sales branches from eoast-to-coast 
and has even extended into the Unit­
ed States.

Mr. G. H. Wood, the president of 
the company, instituted the schol­
arships in acknowledgement of the 
many expressions of goodwill and 
estem which flowed into his office 

(Continued on page seven)

Two appointments were approved 
by tne Council. Len Wade w«f£ ap­
pointed Trainer for the Football 
Team and Wilma Sansom, a Fresh- 
ette, was appointed Assistant Secre­
tary of the SRC.
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